
 

  

To whom it might concern, 
 Larvik, June 24th 2022 

 
End of Life notification - Tron 60S (83310/83320) and Tron 40S MKII (83050) 
 

 

Effective from July 1st 2022, the new IMO performance standard MSC.471(101) requires new and 
enhanced EPIRB functionalities. To comply to these new requirements, Jotron has released their new 
Tron AIS EPIRB series. 

Via online conferences and letters, Jotron has done its utmost to keep you informed of these new 
regulations, as well as given you updates on the release of the new Jotron AIS EPIRB series. 

At present, Jotron has full focus on the production of their new AIS series. Unfortunately, the 
lockdown situation in China is slowing down the production and effecting the product delivery 
situation. 

As part of the introduction of our new EPIRB models, Jotron announces the EOL of two existing 
models; Tron 60S and Tron 40S MKII. These two EPIRBs were produced until the end of Q1 this year 
and is no longer available for sale. 

Jotron will continue the production of Tron 60GPS (83330 and 83340). Tron 60GPS carries all valid 
certificates and this EPIRB is an excellent replacement for the Tron 60S. Please note that Tron 60GPS 
complies with the performance standard A.810(19). The MED-transition time is July 1st 2023 and Tron 
60GPS will be allowed on-board any ship that requires MED-approval.  

If you have any further questions, please contact your area sales manager at Jotron. 

Sincerely, 

Jotron AS 
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